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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01894/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:33 AM on 11 Nov 2018 from Mrs Patricia Everett.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock Hook Norton Road Sibford Ferris 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission with all matters reserved for up to 25 dwellings with associated open space, parking and sustainable drainage 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Patricia Everett

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Forge, Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The quantity of houses is too great as the Oxfordshire plan identified Sibford's fair share of the extra houses required in Oxfordshire to be only 12. The development will also increase the amount of traffic on the villages already narrow and sub standard roads, especially in Main Street where there are often traffic jams between the shop and Folly Court. This is especially problematic during the hours of morning and afternoon rush hour, when school traffic and buses are trying to get through. Finally, the outline plan shows roads within the development deliberately left open to develop further housing in fields on either side of the proposed site, leaving us open to a ribbon of development down the Hook Norton road.
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